







Date
Name of Licensing Representative
Pennsylvania Department of Human Services
Office of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services

RE:  Program Exception for TSS Staffing Requirement

Dear 

We (Name of Provider) are submitting a letter to request a program exception to our BHRS service description in order to seek approval for recruitment and retention (hiring) of Therapeutic Staff Support (TSS) with an Associate’s degree and one year of experience providing mental health direct services to children and youth.
The modified exception process is intended to “fast track” approvals that will, in some instances, alleviate difficulties with recruitment and retention of TSS.  This letter will serve as documentation and  justification to support the need for the program exception.  In other words, providers will not be required to submit a full service description for consideration. 
In addition to the current staff qualifications for TSS, a person with an Associate’s degree or at least 60 credits towards a bachelor’s degree and a minimum of one year of experience in providing mental health direct services to children and/or youth would be eligible to provide TSS services.  These individuals would also need to meet the current TSS requirements for training and supervision. 
The primary payer(s)(Name of MCO) for this service and the (Name of County) are in agreement with this request. The letters of agreement are attached to this request.
We respectfully ask for your review of the justification for this exception along with immediate approval. 
Submitted by:

